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Pleasant View Cemetery, 4:00 PM
DRAFT

PRESENT:  George McCusker, Selectboard; Richard Petrin and Dale Milne, Commissioners.  Annette Granger, absent.

The September minutes were approved.

George updated us on our employee status.  Mike has been replaced at SHD by Troy from Enfield.  Curt is done. The selectboard has encouraged him to consider returning next year, even for just the early mowing.

The 2019 budget and expenditures were reviewed.  It appeared that Kai Nalenz from NE Gravestone Repair has not been paid.  The wages line item has 613.50 remaining.  Equipment repairs came to $300.48, leaving $49.52.  No new equipment was purchased, nor was gravel or loam and needed tree work was not addressed.  The decision was to keep the 2020 budget the same as 2019’s.

Dick pointed out that other towns are removing Memorial Day flags from gravestones and wondered if we ought to do the same.  He has picked up several that have fallen from their sticks already.

Dale will contact the Town Office again, re: Kai’s payment.  Dick will keep track of the flags.  George will ask Tamara re: their removal.  If needed, the Cemetery Commission can meet to remove them before winter.   

No November meeting is planned.


Respectfully submitted,

Dale Milne
Secretary
